
 

 

 

 

 

18.9.20 

Dear Parents 

Another week has flown by. Again, it has been a week of change and new guidance to get to grips 

with. I know that new local restrictions faced by you all will be causing increased anxiety and 

logistical problems to solve. It may be useful for you to know that we still have places available in 

our Breakfast Club. You are now able to book a place online up to December 20. 

Thank you for adhering to our rules at pick up and drop off times. It continues to be important that 

adults socially distance from each other and that only one adult drops their children off at school. 

Whenever possible, we encourage children to walk to school themselves from Year 4. If your child is 

in Year 4 and wants to walk to and from school themselves, we ask that you complete a form to let 

us know. Please contact Mrs Davison for a form. If your child is in Year 5 or Year 6, you do not need 

to complete a form. 

 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Due to Covbid-19 restrictions, we have reorganised parent consultation meetings so that we can 

meet with you whilst ensuring we do not have large numbers of parents on site. 

Each Phase will offer a day of appointments, running through to 6.00pm. We will ask you to sign a 

declaration form to say you have no Covid-19 symptoms and that you have not come into direct 

contact with someone who has tested positive. We will make alternative arrangements for families 

who are isolating. Mrs Davison will text you to let you know when appointments are available to 

book. 

Day Classes Where… 

Monday 12th October 3, 7, 8 & 9 Class 3 meetings will be held in 
the Nursery conservatory 
 
Classes 7,8 & 9 meetings will 
be in the hall 

Tuesday 13th October 10, 11, 12 & 13 All in the school hall 

Wednesday 14th October 4,5 & 6 All in the school hall 

Thursday 15th October 2 Class 2 meetings will be held in 
the Nursery conservatory 
 

To date, we have not had any positive cases of Covid-19 infection in school.  

Many thanks for all your support. I hope that you can all enjoy a restful, if not social, l weekend! 

 

Clare Scott 


